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Steven Liang

From: Danny <danny@bizband.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 11:04 AM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Water rate hike?

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Hi, 
 
I’m hoping this isn’t true but I just heard there was going to be a rate hike. If it is true, I would like to express my dismay 
because between mine and my mother’s bill I’m putting a lot out as it is... 
 
Thank you, 
Dan Vanore 
511 Queen Steeet 
Phila, PA 19147 
 
Marie Vanore (mother) 
808 E. Passyunk Avenue 
Phila, PA 19147 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 


